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SPRING IS HERE!

     “We are honored and blessed to have the
wonderful opportunity to tutor students at
South Avondale Elementary School. We
have tutored 14 students with 9 tutors so far
this school year, and have seen students
grow up to 6 levels in their reading
throughout the span of the year! 
     Recently, we have had opportunities to
partner with the school to provide
mentoring for students struggling
behaviorally in the classroom setting.  CJ’s
tutors demonstrate great love and
compassion to help the students regroup,
and they are then able to re-engage in
learning, which has been great for both the
students and teachers. All of the kids
enthusiastically share what they are
learning in their classes. This is especially
true of the many stories they learned during
Black History month. In addition, the kids
are growing in their understanding of
prayer as they are taught to pray to God
about the trials and challenges in life. We
praise God for the partnership with STG
Foundation and for your prayers and
financial support!” -Pastor Chuck Peckham
To learn more, visit www.cj.church

     Spring is the season that brings
new hope and new life. After the
challenges of winter, nature begins its
resurgence of life, and we are
reminded of the hope the future
brings.  
     At STG Foundation, we are excited
for this Easter season and are
reminded of the hope that brings to
each of us. We are thankful for what
God has done in sending His son, and
we look forward to the eternal hope
that brings to each and every one of
us. 
     As we enter into this season, we
look forward to sharing the good that
was shared in our first quarter of
2024, and we look forward to the
blessings of hope that this spring
quarter will bring.  

“We love because
He first loved us.“

1 John 4:19

Volunteers
needed!

Send us a message to
sign up, and volunteer

with our STG Team
players!

Games are Saturday mornings in Newburgh, IN 

https://www.cj.church/


Bismark (age 4) has lived in a children’s home in Ghana since he was found alone at a year old.
Though his caretakers cared for him and provided for him very well, resources and

opportunity are very limited. Bismark also requires special medical care. Spencer and Ashton of
Kendallville, IN felt called to expand their family through adoption and were thrilled to match with
Bismark. A $7,500 Gift of Adoption grant, made possible by the STG Foundation, enabled them to
travel to and live the required 4 months in Ghana to complete Bismark’s adoption. The family just

recently returned home with Bismark!

“We believe Bismark will reach his full potential by joining a loving, permanent family. He will also
have access to the best medical care. We believe that we are all adopted into

the family of God and, as a result, we are called to care for orphans. We love raising children and are
thrilled to have added to our family! We could not have afforded

this adoption on our own. The impact of your grant was huge! Thank you!"

Bismark is just one of the 14 children (and counting) adopted with STG funding. Thank you for
making his story possible!

WELCOME HOME!
Meet Bismark!

To read more stories like Bismark’s, visit www.giftofadoption.org 

http://www.giftofadoption.org/
http://www.giftofadoption.org/


Difference Maker!
Meet Cameran Darrett

Cameran Darrett is our winner of our Share the Good
award for this quarter! Mr. Darrett was nominated by
his coworkers at EVSC, where he works as a behavior
specialist for elementary age students. Mr. Darrett
works with students who are struggling to regulate
their behaviors in the school setting, and is a safe
place for them to come and seek the support they

need each and every day. His coworkers say that he is
extremely patient and kind, and takes time to build

meaningful relationships with his students, who hold
him in high regards as a mentor and as a friend. He is
noted as being “a true role model for young men and
is making an impact on Evansville’s next generation.”
Others have noted that he can often be seen giving

up his lunch break to visit former coworkers and
students who have moved on to other schools. Way

to Share the Good, Mr. Darrett! We appreciate all that
you do, and your students are blessed to have you! 

If you would like to nominate someone in your life who
goes above and beyond to SHARE THE GOOD in this

world to be featured in our newsletter and on our
Facebook page, please send us an email at

stgministr@gmail.com. 

ShareShare
TheThe
Good!Good!  
5 CREATIVE WAYS TO MAKE A DIFFERENCE

1. Put your special skills to use

Think about your skills, hobbies, and
interests, and reach out to a charity who
might need your help. 

2. Give your time
Many charities rely on the help of
volunteers.

3. Be a charitable consumer 

Whether you attend a local giveback night
or make a purchase from companies that
donate a portion of their profits, there are
many ways to make every day purchases
while giving back a portion to charity.  

4. Use your voice
Social media can be a great platform to
share your favorite charities with your
friends.

5. Donate
Donate financially, or give away your new
and gently used items you no longer use .

Like and share us on Facebook! 

https://www.facebook.com/stgfoundation


Q. Why should I donate through the STG Foundation?
A. Frequently individuals are pressured after giving by receiving mailings, emails, phone calls, etc. When you give
through the STG Foundation, we will allocate the money, making you anonymous in giving to the organizations.
STG will regularly report the return on your investments by highlighting the successes of the organizations we are
supporting. 
Q. What is the easiest way for me to give?
A. The easiest way to donate is by visiting our website www.stgfoundation.org and clicking on the “Donate”
button, which will direct you to our giving baskets page. In this page you can find your cause and allocate how you
would like your contribution to be distributed. 
Q. If I am unable to give financially at this time, what are some other ways I can make a difference?
A. First and foremost, you can pray for us and those who are impacted through our giving. Secondly, you can
SHARE SHARE SHARE! While you personally may not be able to give financially, you likely have those in your circle
who can. While the mission of STG Foundation has been in motion for decades, the foundation itself is just now
starting to grow and expand its audience. By helping us expand our reputation, you are making a difference and
helping with our overall mission to impact our communities and our world. Lastly, if you are able to give of your
time to represent the foundation and assist any of our partner charities, they can all use volunteers on any given
day. We believe that everyone, no matter what obstacles we face, can Share The Good! 
Q. Can you receive gifts from donor advisor funds?
A. Yes! The STG Foundation is able to receive gifts from donor advisor funds. 
Q. How do I know the organizations my donations are going to are legit?
A. Each charity is vetted with pre-determined criteria to ensure that the vast majority of the money given directly
impacts the cause. The STG Foundation will ensure your donation delivers a real and meaningful impact. Most of
the organizations, whenever possible,  are vetted through in person visits from STG board members, which allows
us to maintain personal relationships with each organization as well. 

Learn more by visiting
our WEBSITE HERE! 

Newsletter Sign Up: 
We will be sending a newsletter similar to this one every quarter to update everyone on all things new
and exciting with the STG Foundation. To sign up for our email list, visit our website or click LINKED
NEWSLETTER SIGN UP 

Donations:
Donations can be made on our website by CLICKING HERE. STG Foundation can also accept checks,
workplace matching, and DAF’s. Every donation made receives a personalized letter for tax deductions.  

Workplace Matching Programs: 
Many workplaces will match your charitable contributions. If you feel led to do so, please consider
contacting your employer to see if this would be an option for you and your family. 

For questions or more information on how to give, contact us at stgministr@gmail.com or 812-204-5633. 
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